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Burnhamthorpe and Central Parkway Compound  
 
 What are we doing?  
• Securing the new watermain in the tunnel using cement (grouting). We have done this at other 

project compounds and have now moved to the compound at Burnhamthorpe and Central 
Parkway. 

 
When? 

• The contractor has started preparing by setting up the grouting equipment and silos.  
• We are expecting to start grouting 24 hours a day on Wednesday, May 19 for 2 weeks. 

The loudest noise will be limited between 7 a.m. and 9 p.m. 
 

Minimising the impact to you: 
• You may notice some noise from the grouting operation. We will do everything possible to 

keep the noise to a minimum. Noise shields have been installed to reduce impacts to 
residents.  

 
What you will see:  
 

        
 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this work. 
 


